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Rockstar Day for Year 4! 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
On Monday 19th May, Year 4 children are invited to come to school dressed as their favourite 
rockstar. We thought there would be no better way to practise our times tables than being 
dressed up in character, ready to rock and roll! 
 
As you are aware, we use Times Table Rock Stars to promote children learning and practising 
their times tables. In order to engage children and encourage them to practise ahead of their 
multiplication screening test, we will be learning some new games and ideas to practise all 
morning. The children will then have a range of new games to show you over the half term. 
 

 
 
 
We can’t wait to see all our wonderful rockstars! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Thripland and Miss Macdonald 
Year 4 class teachers  
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